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Dear Mr Max,
 
Thank you for contacting us.
 
In response to your question in relation to land referencing, the references to HF1 and HF2 correspond to the
following:
 

Hatchford End 1: a 1.18ha field near Hatchford End; and
Hatchford End 2: 0.55ha of land forming part of a field near Hatchford End

 
With regard to Post Examination Correspondence, this will all be published alongside the decision.
 

In response to your query about extending the deadline to respond to the consultation letter published on 4th

November to 23rd November, to ensure the Secretary of State is able to meet the statutory deadline for the
decision on this case and that we are treating all parties fairly, the deadline for responses to the consultation
needs to be the same for everyone.
 
In the interests of transparency, a copy of your email correspondence with us on this matter will be made
available on the PINS website.
 

Finally, I have noted that you have left a voicemail in relation to the 2nd consultation letter which was

published on 16th November. Moving forward, and again in the interests of transparency, I would be grateful
if any queries relating to this application were put in writing. Thank you.
 
Kind regards,
 
Abdul Qadim
 
 
Abdul Qadim  | Business Manager, Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit, Department for Transport
1/14-18 |   | 
Post to: Great Minster Hse, 33 Horseferry Rd, London, SW1P 4DR  

From: Richard Max [mailto  
Sent: 16 November 2020 17:14
To: Abdul Qadim <Abdul.Qadim@dft.gov.uk>
Cc: Natasha Kopala <Natasha.Kopala@dft.gov.uk>; TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
<TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: M25 Junction 10 DCO Examination
 
Dear Mr Qadim
 
Further to my email of 12 November (which I look forward to hearing from you on), I am writing to confirm
that my client, the Royal Horticultural Society (RHS), does wish to comment as an Interested Party on the

matters raised in the Secretary of State’s Consultation Letter dated 4th November.
 
The RHS notes the deadline for responses is Thursday 19 November 2020 but wishes to inform the Secretary
of State that although it would like to reply by then, it will have difficulties meeting this deadline and
respectfully requests an extension of time until Monday 23 November 2020.
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